

The Mark Province of West Lancashire The Provincial Mark Ball



Secretary
WBro SK Lyon PGJD

185 Radway Road Huyton Liverpool L36 8HG Mob: 07796 172305 Email: stephenklyon@gmail.com

Chairman WBro GF Berkley PGJD DepPGM

16 Queens Walk
Thornton Cleveleys
Lancashire FY5 1JW
Email: giles@silverfield.co.uk

Treasurer
WBro PJ Lyon PProvGMO

12 Maes Gwalia Sychdyn, Mold Flintshire CH7 6RR Mob: 07887385191

Email: phill.lyon@btinternet.com

The Provincial Mark Ball Saturday 18th October 2025

Wednesday 30th April 2025

Dear Sir & Brother

The Provincial Mark Ball, to be held on the above date at The Foxfields Country Hotel, Billington BB7 9HY.

The RW Provincial Grand Master, Bro Keith Alan Beardmore, is keen that Worshipful Masters & Worshipful Commanders of all Mark & Royal Ark Mariner Lodges, together with Brethren of their Lodge, should attend. I have attached the Poster and Reply form in relation to the event.

It is hoped that your Lodge will be represented to show its support for our RW Provincial Grand Master, as he has undoubtedly shown his support for individual Lodges over the years.

May I, on behalf of the RW Provincial Grand Master, thank you in anticipation of the Lodge's support in attending the social highlight of the year in the Mark Province of West Lancashire.

Can I also seek your assistance in reminding Brethren of your Lodge who may have already booked rooms at the hotel, that if they have yet to pay for their tickets, they too should do so now in order to secure their places.

As you may well be aware from your own Lodge, there have been some significant changes in relation to banking conditions & variations in the operating conditions which have affected all community groups, charities, and organisations like ourselves.

In an effort to reduce these costs to an absolute minimum, the PREFERRED METHOD of PAYMENT for your tickets is by Online Bank Transfer (BACS).

The details are as follows: Bank: NatWest Account Name: The Provincial Mark Ball

Sort Code: 53-70-44 Acc No: 85445185

When making your payment, you should use your surname & 'Ball25' so that your payment can be clearly identified (e.g., LYON/Ball25).

You must still complete & return the reply form, marking the form 'paid by BACS'.

However, the facility to pay by cheque is still available to you. Full payment for tickets should be included when returning the completed reply form. Thank you for your co-operation & we look forward to enjoying your company on this special occasion.

Yours sincerely & fraternally

Stephen K Lyon PGJD
Secretary,
The Provincial Mark Ball